
Subject: Important Discussion about "Ryan's Story" Presentation
 
Dear [School Name] Families,
 
We hope this email finds you well. We wanted to take this opportunity to 
remind you that your child attended the "Ryan's Story" presentation by 
John Halligan today. This powerful presentation aims to spread awareness 
and prevention of bullying, cyberbullying, and teen suicide.
 
We understand that this can be a sensitive topic, but it is essential for 
parents and guardians to have an open and honest discussion with their 
children about the impact of Mr. Halligan's presentation. The presentation 
was designed to provoke thought and inspire positive change in behavior, 
and continuing this conversation at home is essential.
 
We encourage you to take the time to sit down with your child and discuss 
their thoughts and feelings about the presentation. Ask them what they 
learned and how it made them feel. Encourage them to share any concerns 
or questions they may have. This dialogue will not only help them process 
the information but also reinforce the importance of kindness, empathy, and 
respect towards others.
 
If you have any concerns or questions about the presentation or need 
assistance in facilitating this conversation, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to us. We are here to support you and your child.
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Together, we can make a 
difference in creating a safe and inclusive environment for all our students.
 
Best regards, 
[School Name] Administration


